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Table Tennis Years 5-8 (Term 4, 2023) 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be offering table Tennis in Term 4 this year. Please see the 
information below regarding the Year 5-8 Table Tennis Competition League for Term 4. We welcome 
players new to the sport, as well as those experienced in Table Tennis. 
 

Location: North Harbour Table Tennis Stadium 
5a Akoranga Drive, Northcote (behind YMCA) 

Game Day: Wednesday 

Game Times: 5pm - 7pm 

Game Dates: Games begin Week 2, Term 4 (Wednesday 18th October) and finishes on the 
week after our last week of Term 4 (Wednesday 13th December).  

 

 

Teams: 

Every player gets to play up to 5 matches per night.  
Matches will be the best of 3 games (sets) up to 11 points. 
 
This term will have a competitive, yet social focus and teams will be decided 
based by Coach Hyo Joo and Ms Brock based on experience and 
performance. Therefore, please note that there will be no trials.  
 

Trainings: We have employed an outstanding coach Hyo Joo Lee who is very 
experienced in playing and coaching.  

Coaching sessions will be run on Tuesday mornings from 7:15 to 8:15am in 
the Pinehurst Gym. The first coaching session will start in week 1 on 
Tuesday 10th October. All students are expected to attend trainings.     

Uniform: Attire – Table Tennis Polo (hired), Pinehurst PE Shorts, Footwear - Sports 
shoes. 

Fees 
 

Transport 

 

$140.00 per player (Term 4) including uniform hire. 
 
Transport to and from the venue each week is the responsibility of the 
parent/caregiver. 

Registration: Registrations Open: 12pm. Monday 11th September 

Registrations Close: 12pm, Monday 18th September 

Click here to register 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and 
therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their 
families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances refund after the registration closing date. 

Yours sincerely, 
Michelle Brock 
Teacher in Charge Table Tennis 
Pinehurst School  

 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/



